
Labour Department occupational health
public talks cancelled

     In view of the latest local epidemic situation, the Labour Department
announced today (February 17) that the following occupational health public
talks scheduled to be held at the respective venues have been cancelled to
reduce the flow of people and social contact. Enrolled participants will be
informed of the cancellations.
 
February 23: Infection Control in the Workplace (Lecture Theatre, Hong Kong
Central Library)
February 26: Prevention of Upper Limb Disorders (Lecture Hall, Hong Kong
Space Museum)
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